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Department Of Energy Awards Lockheed
Martin-Led Team $3.059 Billion Hanford
Mission Support Contract

PRNewswire-FirstCall
ROCKVILLE, Md.

The Department of Energy (DOE) has selected a team led by Lockheed Martin to manage and
operate the new Mission Support Contract at its Hanford site in south central Washington State. The
latest DOE determination was made following a protest lodged by a competing bidder and a review
last fall by the Government Accountability Office.

With a total program value of $3.059 billion over a 10-year period, the contract includes a five-year
base contract period and options to extend it to an additional five years. Lockheed Martin is joined in
the limited liability company, Mission Support Alliance (MSA) by partners Jacobs Engineering Group,
Inc., and Wackenhut Services, Inc. They will also be supported by several small teammates. MSA LLC
had been notified in September, 2008, that it had won the contract.

Under the leadership of Lockheed Martin's Frank Figueroa, MSA LLC President, the team will provide
integrated site-wide services to the DOE and other contractors at the Hanford site, such as safety,
security and environment, site infrastructure and utilities, site business management, information
resources and content management and portfolio management.

The existing Information Resources Management services work at Hanford, now being performed by
Lockheed Martin under a subcontract to Fluor Hanford, Inc., will continue under the Mission Support
Contract. Frank Armijo, who has successfully led Hanford IRM and other Tri-Cities, Washington-based
technology programs, will remain in his role supporting MSA and leading the Lockheed Martin
Advanced Technology Solutions unit in Richland.

"We are gratified that the U.S. Government has made its determination, and we are ready to begin,"
Tom Grumbly, Vice President of Lockheed Martin Energy and Security Services in Rockville, Md. "The
team has maintained a high state of readiness to effect a smooth transition and an efficient,
progressive path forward for the DOE, its contractors, and the community in the Tri-Cities," he said.

In addition to mission support for energy labs, Lockheed Martin is working with its customers to
address the nation's energy and climate challenges in the areas of energy efficiency, management
and storage, next-generation alternative energies, and climate monitoring.

Headquartered in Bethesda, Md., Lockheed Martin is a global security company that employs about
146,000 people worldwide and is principally engaged in the research, design, development,
manufacture, integration and sustainment of advanced technology systems, products and services.
The corporation reported 2008 sales of $42.7 billion.
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